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Sen. Baily, Rep. Perry, and members of the Legislative Health Coverage, insurance 
and Financial Services Committe, I am Marilyn M. Lowe, and I live in Wells, Maine. 
I am definitely opposed to LD 227.  Some of my reasons:  because it would 
scandalize our great state as being a sanctuary state for those whose home state does 
not allow for abortion up to birth, nor transgender mutilation of children, not to 
mention the terrible human trafficing it would bring into Maine of children making 
gender decisions without any parental notification or permission.  Maine used to be 
"the way life should be," and it now has the distinct  possibility of becoming "the way
life should absolutely not become," instead.  There is a God, really, and we are not 
Him.  I will pray this bill does not pass, and that any Maine legislator will come to 
reason and common sense, and say NO to its passage.  Thank you for your attention 
to my message.


